
 WEEKDAY WORDS 
Thursday, April 28, 2022 

 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU FROM GARY HOMER’S FAMILY 
Dear HCC Family, 
My family and I would like to thank all of you for the kindness shown to us during this 
difficult time. We have been blessed by the outpouring of love and support from the 
congregation and Pastor Vicki. 

The Andersen, Cornwell, DeMott, Homer, Sagler, and Westerberg families 
 
 

THIS SUNDAY 
At 9:15, the Confirmation Class will meet for their last class. Be sure to come in time for the 
9:15 start! 
 
At 9:30, Faith Formation meets upstairs while our adults continue Barbara Brown Taylor’s 
An Altar in the World. To prepare for the discussion, please read chapters 2 & 3. 
 
Join us for worship at 10:30 as the Easter celebration continues. It is Communion Sunday. 
You may bring your own elements or take a pre-packaged kit. Joanne Cincotta and Andrea 
Herzog are Deacon and Trustee for the month of May. Pastor Vicki will focus on the last 
portion of the Gospel of John (21:1-19). 
 

NEXT WEEK 
Monday Staff Meeting at 10 AM. 
 
Wednesday Worship & Music will meet in the Board Room at 6:30. 
 
Tuesday – Friday, the Homer School District’s PTO will host their Book Fair in the RFR. 
Each day, classes will visit the Fair between 9-2. On Friday there are extended hours from 
3 – 7 PM. 
 

COMING UP 
Sunday, May 8  Celebrating the baptism of Emerson Penoyer. 
 
Tuesday, May 10  Deacons will meet at 6:30 PM 
   NOTE CHANGE: Senior Fellowship will meet on May 17. 
 
Sunday, May 15 Rev. Laurel Harte-Westover will lead our worship service. 
   (The Burtsons will be in California visiting family from May 12 – 18.) 
 
 

SOME HELP WILL BE NEEDED! 
May 10 & 11, the New York Conference of the UCC will be holding a training event for all 
the Committees on Authorized Ministry in NY, here at our church. We will offer our 
hospitality, including a dinner on Tuesday, May 10. Belinda Burtson and Nancy Stockholm 
are coordinating things, including the (fund-raising) dinner. Sign ups for help will be 
available soon. This is a marvelous opportunity, and we look forward to greeting our 
siblings-in-faith from throughout the state. Pastor Vicki has been nominated to serve on 
the Susquehanna Association’s Committee on Authorized Ministry, so she will be 
participating in this event. 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MAY BIRTHDAYS 

 
1 Logan Schmidt     
2 Belinda Burtson, Cindy Stout   

    3 Phil Rumsey      
    4 Nancy Richards     
    7 Bill Masterson     
    9 Maddie Dermott     
    11 Carol DeShane     
    16 Lori Schmidt      
    20 Sylvia Hammond     
    22 Bill Hopkins      
    23 Andrew Leach     
    24 Alex & Luke Bertram, Nancy Sandstrom  
    26 Mary Reif      
    27 Zachary Dermott      
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for the cards, gifts, and special greetings on my birthday. Here’s to another year 
experiencing God’s blessings as we serve in ministry together.  

Gratefully, 

Pastor Vicki 

 
 
 

WHEN YOU PRAY, PLEASE REMEMBER: 
The people of Ukraine 

 
Brian/Mark (kidney transplant), Katherine, Linda, Marilyn, Patty, Paul, Pete, Tyler 

All who await answers for ongoing medical issues. 
 

Our Confirmands: Amelia, Claudia Jean, Daniel, Delanie, Jack & Jack, Matthew 

 


